
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The String Ensemble has been asked to perform at the McDonald’s Night PTA fundraiser on 

May 2nd. The fundraiser runs from 5:00 – 8:00 p.m. A percentage of all monies raised will be 

donated to Rosa for student activities.  

 

We will perform from 6:00 – 6:30 p.m. You will need to report to the McDonald’s by 5:30 

with your instrument and music. We will be done by 6:30, at which time I hope you will 

enjoy some food from McDonald’s.  

 

Below is a permission slip which must be returned by Friday, April 27. If we do not have 

enough students who can participate, we might not be able to perform. So check your 

calendars and let’s get together and rock the house!  

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Mark 

 

 

Student name _______________________________________  Date ____________________ 

WILL   /   WILL NOT (circle one) be able to attend the McDonald’s Night on May 2. I 

understand that transportation must be provided by me and I must report by 5:30. 

 

Student Signature ______________________________________ 

Parent Signature _______________________________________ 

String Ensemble 

performing at 

ROSA Fundraiser 

 

Wednesday, May 2nd 

6:00 p.m. – report 5:30 p.m. 

McDonald’s on Rt. 70 E  

in Marlton 


